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Provincial Pipeline Regulators 
Reference Organizations form the Report 

 
Dear Sir/Madam: 
 
Focus on Safety and Environment  - A Comparative Analysis of Pipeline  Performance   
 
The attached report provides an overview of the integrity, safety and environmental performance 
of the inter-provincial and international pipeline companies regulated by the National Energy 
Board.  
 
Focus on Safety and Environment 2000-2003 is the third annual report aimed at providing a clear 
understanding of the safety performance of oil and gas pipeline companies regulated by the 
National Energy Board. The information it contains was obtained from incident reports 
submitted pursuant to the Onshore Pipeline Regulations, 1999 and provided voluntarily by 
pipeline companies under the Board's Safety Performance Indicators initiative. Comparative data 
from other agencies included within the report has been obtained directly from the cited sources. 
 
The report provides details on the safety, integrity and environmental performance of  
NEB-regulated oil and gas pipelines for the calendar years 2003, 2002, 2001 and 2000.  
 
The Board is interested in any comments or concerns you may have regarding this report.   
Please direct any questions in this matter to: 
 
 For English      

Ken Paulson (kpaulson@neb-one.gc.ca)  
Team Leader, Operations Compliance     
National Energy Board     
444 – 7th Avenue SW     
Calgary, Alberta     
T2P 0X8 
Phone: (403) 299-3194     
Toll Free: 1-800-899-1265 
Facsimile: (403) 292-5503    
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For English and French 
Henri Simoneau (hsimoneau@neb-one.gc.ca) 
Operations Compliance 
National Energy Board 
444 – 7th Avenue SW 
Calgary, Alberta 
T2P 0X8  
Phone: (403) 299-3680 
Toll Free: 1-800-899-1265   
Facsimile: (403) 292-5503 

 
Yours truly, 
 
 
 
 
 
Michel L. Mantha 
Secretary 


